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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, & Rye 

 

Weather Trends/Outlook 

 

5.6 inches of rain fell on the Seacoast in September; substantially more than the monthly average of 
3.8 inches. 

 

The U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) currently shows no drought conditions in 
southern New Hampshire.   

 

 

 

https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu/

